
Lent 2022 

For our Lenten collection this year, we hope to support Caritas Salford which is the official social 

action agency of the diocese to fight poverty and support people in need in our local communities. 

Below are some of the projects and services supported by the Caritas family.  

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the last week of term, we will have an Enterprise Week. Each class will be making 

something to sell to parents/carers (£2.00) to raise money for St Joseph’s Penny. Please could 

you use Parent Pay for the Enterprise Week contributions. This will be available to start paying on 

Monday 21st March.  

Another way we plan to support Caritas is by collecting pennies. We will be asking the children to 

make a money collection container by upcycling or re-using used containers to keep at home to 

collect any spare pennies during Lent. We would love to see photos of the children’s designs on 

Class Dojo. Please could the containers be returned to school on Monday 28th March and no 

earlier.  

Thank you to our PPTA who have very kindly agreed to count the pennies collected and thank you 

to all parents/carers for your continued very generous support. 

              


